
Research Update 04-11-21

A Startling New Game Changer!

The name of Yehovah has been found in the Epistle(s) of Peter from the British 
Museum. There is now a pattern of evidence ever more widespread of the sacred 
name being used in the Hebrew Gospels and Epistles of the Brit Hadashah only now 
being translated. It is no coincidence that the Epistles – those originally written in 
Hebrew – are all placed at the back of the bus, so to speak. That is to say, the N.T. 
Epistles known to be from Hebrew are all placed at the end of the N.T. 

They are:
 •  Hebrews, 
 •  James (Jacob in Hebrew), 
 •  1st & 2nd Peter, 
 •  1st, 2nd & 3rd John, 
 •  Jude and 
 •  Revelation. 

This cannot be a coincidence. This had to be a conscious choice committed by the 
Christian Church hierarchy. Martin Luther, to give one example, was forcibly against 
including  James & Revelation in the Protestant Bible. Their translation promises some 
incredible revelation! Remember we not only have the British Museum manuscripts 
but two manuscripts of the entire Brit Hadashah from Cochin, India. 

Their comparison and compilation will reveal much about their authenticity and the 
original wording. Here are the names typically taken out of the New Testament by 
translation: Yehovah, Yeshua, Torah, Menorah, Aleph-Tav. Our research is showing 
these words are indeed used in various manuscripts of The Hebrew Gospels and Brit 
Hadashah. They will be in the authentic version we are compiling!

The above content is the meat of Miles Jones’ 7-page 04-11-21 research update Newsletter. 
(Most of the rest of the newsletter is repeat material from what we have previously posted.) 

I have posted this summary on www.bibleconcepts.com for your convenience.

Dr. Miles Jones is an avid truth-seeker, continuing to use the best, most-accurate sources 
to translate the Gospels (originally written in Hebrew), into English. 

He will soon have the English translation of the entire New/Renewed Covenant.

Feel free to share this page (without cost), and to give credit to Dr. Miles Jones.
His website is www.writingofGod.com

Eric J Ellis


